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The American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP) has led the growth 
and evolution of emergency medicine for more than 50 years. Recent 
workforce studies indicate that there will likely be a surplus of emergency 
physicians by 2030. In light of this recent workforce data, ACEP believes that 
the unabated expansion of the emergency medicine workforce cannot continue 
responsibly based on current projected needs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 


